
Your negotiating team met with the 
employer on February 17 and 18, 2022 and 
again on March 21, 2022. We were also 
scheduled to bargain on March 22 but at the 
onset of the Mar. 21 meeting, the employer 
advised us that they would not be available 
the following day. Your negotiating team 
used the opportunity to caucus to review 
our progress and priorities and discuss our 
strategies as we continue to bargain for a 
renewed collective bargaining agreement.

We have signed off on the following Articles:

Preamble
Article 2: Application
Article 4: Bargaining Agent
Article 8: Union Membership and Dues 
Checkoff
Article 9: Time off for Union Business
Article 11: Grievance Process
Article 14: Attendance
Article 16: Shift Differential
Article 17: Overtime
Article 18A: Christmas Closure
Article 26: Special Leaves
Article 29: Conditions for Illness Entitlement

Alberta Union of Provincial Employees • 10025 - 182 ST NW, Edmonton, AB T5S 0P7 • T: 1-800-232-7284  F: 780-930-3392 • www.aupe.org

ALBERTA GAMING LIQUOR AND CANNABIS COMMISSION
LOCALS 050 - ALL STAFF

BARGAINING
UPDATE

MARCH 24, 2022

Several non-monetary items signed off
Your negotiating team continues to push your priorities
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Article 30: Long Term Disability
Article 32: Worker’s Compensation
Article 34: Adoption/Parental Leave
Article 34A: Maternity Leave
Article 38: Notice of Resignation
Article 41: Forest Fire Operations, Flood 
Control, Pollution Control
Article 47: Temporary Employees
Article 48: Leave without Pay
Article 49: Cash Shortages
Article 51: Respectful Workplace

Your negotiating team has dates scheduled 
to continue bargaining with the employer on 
April 25 – 26, 2022 and will update you on 
our progress following those meetings.

Remember that your current collective 
agreement remains in effect. If you feel 
it’s not being followed, or if you’re having 
problems at work, please talk to a Union 
Steward or reach out to AUPE’s Members’ 
Resource Centre at 1-800-232-7284.

If you have any questions or feedback about 
this bargaining update, please contact a 
member of your negotiating team.
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